
Fa m i l y  C a r e  I n d o n e s i a  July 2014     

In April 2014 we received an Email from Dinar an Indonesian woman living in Australia requesting that 

Family Care Indonesia assisit her to locate and visit an orphanage in Jakarta. Obviously we were enthusiastic 

about it and decided to go to “Kami Satu” so here’s what happened as we followed this opportunity. 

Before this our contact was through email      

so this was first time meeting in person. 

Games and Fun with Uncle Jim 

Dinar gives donation to  

orphanage. 

Yummy Lunch for all Michelle presents 
Educational books  to 

Kami Satu Library 

Much thanks to Dinar and her family who gave their time to share blessings with the orphans at Kami Satu. 

Jesse 15 yrs cuts 

his birthday 

cake to share 

with everyone 

The children show off their 
new goody bags 

Pak John takes time to 

explain about Kami Satu 

and answer any questions 



info@fcindo.com  

In August we visited Kami Satu again but this time with David and his family. They were moved to 

share their blessings and we were happy to help them! 

The most precious thing that we can give to the children is 

our love and our time, and you can never lose by giving. 


